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This Week….. 
 
This week we have continued learning our 
letters and sounds. In phonics we are learning 
to read longer words such as ‘forest’ ‘tantrum’ 
and ‘chimpanzee’. We have also learnt to read 
the tricky words ‘there, when, what, one’.   
 
 

In maths we have been learning all about the 
composition of number 10. We have been 
looking at the different ways we can make 
number 10. 

           
 
In Geography we looked at the clothes we 
might need to pack for summer and winter. We 
discussed the differences between these 2 
seasons and sorted the clothes into the correct 
suitcase.  
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities.  

 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Jessica Unsworth 
Daffodils: Bethel Nwabuzor 

 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

Story of the Week 

 

Biscuit Week 

Thank you for supporting both Bluebells 
and Daffodils biscuit weeks these past two 

weeks. We are very grateful! 

Daffodils Class Assembly  

Daffodils have been practising their class assembly 
and can’t wait to perform for their families on 

Thursday 16th May – 9:00am  

Bluebells will have their class assembly after the 
half term break…More information regarding dates 

and times will be shared closer to the time.  
Continuous Provision  

 In our continuous provision this week we have 
created our own car paintings using paper plates 
and cutting skills to add windows and wheels. 

On the funky fingers table we have been adding 
the correct amount of beads to the hot air 

balloons. 


